SJS Partners in Education



July 7th, 2025

Dear Friend of St. Joseph Catholic School,

What an incredible year we had at St. Joseph Catholic School! As we look back on the past school year, we are filled with gratitude for the generosity of donors like you. Your support as a Partner in Education profoundly impacted our students and their educational journey.

Thanks to your contributions last year, we continued to uphold our commitment to academic excellence surrounded by faith — a mission that remains at the heart of all we do. Our classrooms were alive with learning, curiosity, and spiritual growth, and we are proud to share just a few highlights that your generosity made possible.

One of the most meaningful outcomes of your generosity was supporting our religious education and catechetical programs. This past year, 37 students received their First Holy Communion, while another 37 received the Sacrament of Confirmation, marking essential milestones in their personal and spiritual development. These moments were not only joyful for the students and their families but also reminded us all of the vital role Catholic education plays in shaping both minds and hearts. Your support helped us provide high-quality instructional materials, prepare our teachers through ongoing

professional development, and support capital improvements as we strive to remain a leader in education in the Shreveport-Bossier area. These investments are about more than textbooks and technology — they are about building a foundation where students thrive academically, guided by strong values and a sense of purpose. As we prepare for the new school year, we remain committed to the Catholic values that make our school great. We believe every child deserves to learn in a safe, nurturing environment that encourages critical thinking, creativity, and moral integrity. With your continued partnership, we can ensure that St. Joseph Catholic School remains a place where students are inspired to reach their fullest potential — both in the classroom and in life.

I invite you to renew your gift to the Partners in Education fund this year. Your support directly strengthens the quality of our academic programs, supports our faith-based mission, and opens doors for more students to benefit from an education at St. Joseph Catholic School.

Thank you for being a valued part of our school community. Your generosity truly makes a difference. Please know we keep you in our prayers and are sincerely thankful for your belief in our mission.

With sincere gratitude,

Clayton Cobb Principal, St. Joseph Catholic School

